
 
 
 
 

 

October INSET Day & October Half-Term Camps  
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Bookings are now available for our upcoming INSET Day and Half-Term Camps.  
 
• INSET DAY Camp is on Friday 23rd October 2020 at Harlands Primary School in 

Haywards Heath. 
 

• Half-Term Camps run from Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October 2020 
and are located at schools in Haywards Heath, Burgess Hill & Brighton. 

 
Much like schools, our childcare is safely operating in bubbles, but 
consequently, this limits the number of spaces available. This means we are no 
longer able to guarantee spaces. So, if you think you may need to use childcare 
in the holidays, we urge you to think about this sooner rather than later. 
 
Bookings are now open, all you need do is click here to book and guarantee your 
sessions. 
 

Thank you and kind regards, 
 
The Team at Pioneer Childcare 
 
01444 411 388 

www.pioneerchildcare.co.uk 
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